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GORILLA MINERALS CORP. 
1177 West Hastings Street, Suite 2000 

Vancouver, BC V6E 2K3 

 

GORILLA MINERALS WELS PROJECT PAYMENTS 

Vancouver, BC, February 7, 2013 – Gorilla Minerals Corp. (“Gorilla”) announces that it 
made a payment of $15,000 to maintain its option in the Wels Project properties in the Yukon.   

To complete the acquisition of the 100% interest in the Wels Project properties (subject to a 
3% smelter royalty, of which 2% can be bought for $1.5 million), Gorilla must make the 
following payments: 

 $40,000 on or before September 30, 2013, payable in cash or shares; and 

 $80,000 on or before September 30, 2014, payable in cash or shares. 

 

On behalf of the Board of directors: 

"Scott Sheldon" 
Scott Sheldon 
President 
Gorilla Minerals Corp. 

For further information please contact the Company's President, Scott Sheldon, at  
604.725.1857 or scotts@surgenia.com.  
 


